
“Dear Sir/Madam

I am penning down this letter for making an application for the PhD program in
biology scholarship. I came to know about the scholarship from one of my colleagues
at my home university. 

After conducting my own research, the benefits have piqued my interests and goals.
I believe that my qualifications and work experiences will contribute positively. The
degree program in biology will train me in microbiological techniques and will give
me an insight in the applied areas of the subject and my relationship with other life
sciences disciplines.

Therefore, it would be a great opportunity to complete my PhD at your University's
department of biology and life sciences.

With the PhD, I can positively impact  various fields such as agriculture, food,
environment, industrial microbiology, public health, pharmaceuticals, resource
management, and academia which seem to be lagging behind in my home country.
The trained manpower well versed with laboratory techniques and disease
diagnostic facilities is limited in my homeland. 

This scholarship will give me the opportunity to learn at an international level and
enhance my skills set.

It would be a great honor if my application is granted. I look forward to hearing from
you soon.

Thank you for taking your time to review my application.

Yours Truly,

Mary Welsh.”


